
 

Ref No. BHEL-IS-CPPP-EOI-001/2020-21 dated 25.01.21. Amendment/ Corrigendum No.2 dated 08.04.21 
 

 
 
Subject: Expression of Interest (EOI) Seeking interested Organizations/ Companies to tie-up with BHEL as Licensor and Engineering Sub-
Contractor (LESC) or Licensor (L) for upcoming IOCL Vadodara SRU package on Licensing, Engineering, Procurement, Construction and 
Commissioning (LEPCC) basis 
 
EOI Ref No: BHEL-IS-CPPP-EOI-02/2021-22 DATED 25.05.2021 
 

1. Amendment No. 1 dated 03.06.2021 w.r.t above referred EOI is enclosed herewith. The terms, conditions and specifications of EOI 
document stand modified to the extent indicated under column “Amendment”. 
 

2. All other terms & conditions, stipulations, specifications etc. of EOI document issued earlier shall remain unaltered.  Partner/ Bidder 
is advised to visit BHEL website www.bhel.com regularly for the further updates. Partner/ Bidder to ensure that response shall be 
submitted as stated above.  
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S. No. 
   

EOI REFERENCE SUBJECT AMENDMENT No. 1 to EOI 
CLAUSE  
NO. 

Description PAGE 
 NO. 

1. 2.1  Schedule of EOI  
Process 

4 of 25 EOI Response 
Submission Cut-off 
Date 
 

The response submission Cut-off date shall be 10.06.2021.  

2. 8.1.1  Minimum Qualification requirement of 
Licensor for SRU including TGTU 

10 of 25 Technical Criteria As TGTU scope is not envisaged in upcoming IOCL Vadodara 
SRU package on LEPC basis, the word “including TGTU” 
stands deleted from clause 8.1.1. Accordingly, Licensor 
experience for TGTU may not be required.  
 

3. 8.1.4 d) Additional document for SRU including  
TGTU 

11 of 25 Documents to be 
submitted by Bidder 
w.r.t Technical Criteria 

As TGTU scope is not envisaged in upcoming IOCL Vadodara 
SRU package on LEPC basis the word “including TGTU” 
stands deleted from clause 8.1.4 d). Accordingly, documents 
for TGTU may not be required. 

 
4. - General clarification - General clarification The requirement related to “TGTU” wherever appearing in 

the EOI document may please be ignored.  


